
Online access to economic statistical series and payment systems statistics
will not be available during Easter Week
Two of our platforms are scheduled to undergo maintenance from 7:30 p.m. on Wednesday, March 31 through Sunday, April 4.
For this reason, you will not be able to consults economic statistical series and payment systems statistics during that period.
We invite you to take the necessary steps to reduce the impact this might have on your work and commitments.

During the days scheduled for maintenance, access to the Banrep Statistics viewer will remain active and some statistical series
will be available for consultation.

We are working continuously with our support team to improve your experience with our services.
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